
LTCC Foundation sets up fund
for Byrne family
A memorial fund in Alyssa Byrne’s name has been set up with
the Lake Tahoe Community College Foundation to assist her
family.

Byrne, a 19-year-old Petaluma resident, attended the three-day
SnowGlobe music festival Dec. 29-31 on the college campus in
South  Lake  Tahoe.  She  died  of  what  is  believed  to  be
hypothermia  on  the  last  night  of  the  festival.

Anyone who would like to support the Byrne family may make a
gift  to  this  fund  by  contacting  the  Lake  Tahoe  Community
College Foundation at (530) 541.4660, ext. 245.
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